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National Communications Academy, Ghaziabad

No. 1-19/2024/NTI.PR Dated: 19.12.2024
To,

The DDG (CB&T)
DoT, HQ

Subject: Calling for Nomination to attend One-week workshop at the NCA, Ghaziabad
on Quantum Science & Technology in collaboration with IIT, Kanpur for Capacity
Building in the domain -Reg.

In reference to the subject cited above, NCA, Ghaziabad is pleased to convey
that in collaboration with IIT Kanpur One-week workshop on Quantum Science &
Technology is scheduled to be conducted from 20* Jan’25 to 24 Jan’2s for 30
officers. The said program has been approved by Secretary (T).

The proposed one-week course on Quantum Science & Technology, in
collaboration with IIT Kanpur, is specifically designed for DoT officers to enhance their
understanding of this rapidly evolving field. This programme will equip participants
with the necessary skills and knowledge to support policy development and
implementation in quantum technologies. Acclaimed experts from Academia,
Research Organization and Industry shall lecture on various topics.

NCA, Ghaziabad has called nominations for attending the above said workshop
through Competency portal https://competencv.dot.qov.in/Admin#/ and Microsoft
Teams: ,_l,_-gﬁt_ggg_;__[_/forms.office.com/r/KOXtSq65vE___. However, the response is not
encouraging. Given the significance of the course, it is requested that CBT Division
may give wide publicity among the officers of DoT by requesting the officers of DoT
by publicizing the programme on website of DoT and issuing necessary instructions
to send nominations for the course by 27t December,2024 for the workshop.
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This is issued with the approval of competent authority.
a w2
(S. S. Pandey)
Director (PR)
Copy to:
1. The DGT(HQ)- for kind information & necessary action please.
2. Sr. DDG (TEC)- for kind information & necessary action.
3. Sr. DDG (NCCS)- for kind information & necessary action.



